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Comments: While it's true I am pasting a ready-made comment below, please be assured I am a real person who

uses these natural resources for climbing and camping.  I am also genuinely concerned that your new policy is

Draconian and will not allow for responsible use, leading to irresponsible/illicit use and installations.

 

As a climber, I want to ensure the safe and responsible use of fixed anchors in [Wilderness/national forests]

remains available to the climbing community. I respect and advocate for the responsible use of Wilderness areas

and believe that fixed anchors can be a component of a sustainable Wilderness experience. Please revise your

climbing guidance to reflect the practice and precedent of the last 60+ years-that fixed anchors for climbing can

be used, replaced, and maintained in designated [Wilderness/national forest] areas.

 

Brandon Prince

Climbing &amp; Camping specialist

Ascent Outdoors, LLC

206-545-8810

brandon@ascentoutdoors.com 


